
LAPASSAR Spring Meeting 

May 30, 2024 

 

President Becky Moyer called the meeting to order at 7PM 

In attendance:  Becky Moyer, Sue Brown, Bobbi McMullen, Kris Barone, Debra Newill, 

Jen Thorpe, Maribeth Wilt-Seibert, Medina Kopsick, Karen Westerlund, Pat McKim, 

Denise Reinhart, Rosalind Ashmun, Randi Fonseca  

Due to this being a ZOOM meeting, the Pledge of Allegiance was forgone 

Invocation was given by Pat McKim 

Treasurer Report – Becky Moyer reported that the club took a $25 penalty  and closed 

the current CD, opening a new 5 month CD with 4.44 percent interest, After 5 months 

we will close the CD and move to a new bank with a better rate of interest. 

Randi Fonseca has been added to the account as the new Treasurer and once the 

National Congress is finished all monies will be transferred to her control. 

Becky then discussed the preparations for the Congress 

- The Hospitality Suite needs more volunteers 

- Maribeth Seibert moved that we purchase an additional floral arrangement for the 

Memorial Service. Kris Barone seconded the motion. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

- If staying at the hotel, parking is free. 

Several other minor questions were answered. 

Pat McKim gave the Benediction 

The meeting was adjourned at 8pm 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Sue Brown, Secretary 

 


